
Student Activities

• We are proposing a board policy (1421) managing our local non-profit 
organizations (to include boosters) that will allow us to provide our facilities 
and a certain level of liability insurance without cost to the organization. This 
will not relieve organizations of responsibility for insurance for organized 
athletic activities to cover injuries related to sports. 

• We conducted limited varsity practices this past week in an attempt to get our 
14 required conditioning practices in.  First game is scheduled for November 
24th. We resumed regular practice schedules on Friday, November 13th. 


• We are sticking with previous guidance for home basketball games, for now. If 
necessary to salvage our seasons, I will recommend no in-house spectators. 
Our schedule is generally intact, but remains fluid due to varying COVID 
concerns between communities and schools.


• We should be notified this coming week as to our status with the Lewis & 
Clark Conference and our transition to 8-man football.


• Recommend closing facilities to outside organizations until after Christmas.



